ROOSEVELT HIGH SCHOOL

CLASS OF 1955 68 YEAR REUNION

At our point in life getting together for a reunion every
five years isn’t the best idea. Therefore, we are going to
try doing it every year, but making it an informal midday
gathering for lunch.

It is scheduled for Thursday August 10, 2023 at the
Tavern 4&5 in Eden Prairie (located at the intersection
of Hwy 5 and County Rd. 4). It will be from 11:30 AM to
3:00 PM and you will be able to order drinks and food
from their lunch menu. Each party will pay their own
tab so no advance payment will be necessary. We will
have to know if you are going to attend because we
have a limited space in a private area. This
announcement is only being sent to those that we have
e-mail addresses for so pass the word to classmates you
have contact with. Use e-mail “REPLY” or call Keith
Behnke 651-587-2591 or Bob McPherson 952-529-8997
before August 1 to let us know if you will join us. The
event will also be posted at the Roosevelt Foundation,
our “Classmates” web site and our own web site at
https://www.classreport.org/usa/mn/minneapolis/rhs/
1955/ (register here if you wish).
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